
Reception/Parent Lunch – Wednesday 2nd July 2025 
 
During their time in reception we usually invite parents and carers along 
to have lunch with their child. Due to space in the hall and needing to 
ensure the rest of the children get their lunch in time, a maximum of two 
adults can attend for each child.  
 
We politely ask that younger siblings, except babies, do not attend. If you 
are able to join us, please arrive at the main school reception, at the 
front of the school, at 11.55 am prompt. The children will then join you 
when they are ready. Once you have both finished eating, your child will 
go out to play and you will be free to leave. You should expect to be here 
no more than 30 minutes. 
 
School dinners, for adults, cost £3.84, you will be able to make your 
choice of meal and pay using ParentMail. Allergens for our school meals 
can be found on the school website  
http://www.excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk/page/school-lunches-and-
snacks/6053.  
 
If you do not wish to have a school lunch but would still like to attend, 
you are welcome to bring a packed lunch. Please could we politely remind 
you not to include nuts or nut based products e.g. peanut butter as we 
have children in the school with serious nut allergies. If your child is 
having a packed lunch that day, you are still welcome to join them with 
either a school dinner or a packed lunch of your own. 
 
Please indicate your attendance and meal choice as soon as possible and 
no later than Monday 23rd June, in order for additional food to be 
ordered.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Rogers and Mrs Ling 
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